
Young Voices 

Manchester Arena 

Wednesday 24th January 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

After our first successful and enjoyable year at Young Voices in 2017, we are pleased to announce that we 

will be returning to Manchester Arena for the event next year! 

In January 2018 we will be taking part in Young Voices as part of a choir of approximately 8,000 children! 

Young Voices are well known for putting on the biggest school concerts in the world and next year we will 

be part of it again. The day will involve rehearsals in the afternoon and a concert at 7pm. We will keep 

you up to date with the finer details nearer the time, all we need to know now is if your child is available 

to take part. We are hoping that all children will take part in this incredibly exciting opportunity; here are 

the main points that you may need to know about the day itself and preparations beforehand: 

 Date: Wednesday 24th January 2018 

 We will leave school mid morning and arrive back at school approximately 11pm 

 Children will be given the option of coming in later to school on Thursday 25th January 

 Songs will all be learned in choir but children will be expected to know the lyrics by heart.  These 

will be sent home as we learn them at school 

 Parents will be given a chance to buy tickets for the event—further details to follow 

 Friends will be supporting the event by funding the coach but we will be asking for money to pay 

for a Young Voices T shirt, torch and charity wristband for the event —further details to follow 

I’m sure there will be lots of questions that you would like to ask, please feel free to come and speak to 

us in school about these, we will answer these as and when we get the finer details about the day itself. 

The event organisers have been in touch with us over the summer holidays about added security 

measures that will be in place following events earlier this year. 

All we are asking now is for you to fill in the slip below to give permission for your child to attend the 

event at Manchester Arena on 24th January and return to Miss Teale in school by WEDNESDAY 27TH   

SEPTEMBER. It is really important that we meet this deadline as we have to confirm our final numbers 

with the organisers by this date. 

Kind Regards 

Rachel Teale and Liz Spain 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

YOUNG VOICES—WEDNESDAY 24TH JANUARY 2018 

Please return to Miss Teale in school by Wednesday 27th September 

 

I give permission for my child         to take part in Young Voices. 

 


